
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -  - EB-2017-0049
Date: June 7, 2017 12:11:48 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June 7, 2017 9:11 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Patricia  Dyer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The increases proposed are outrageous. Between 2008 and 2009 my Hydro One rates doubled. I went
from paying x for two months to paying x for one month.
When we cut back our consumption; Hydro retaliated by raising the so-called delivery charge. I called
them and offered to pick up my electricity to avoid the delivery charges. The woman I spoke to
laughed. I live within a half hour's drive of 5 major hydro generating dams! Why am I paying a delivery
charge at all?

-- Attachment --
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